
 

FY 17 Supplier Diversity Inclusion Plan 
 
Agency: Governor’s Office of Indian Affairs 
 
Contact: Craig Bill 360-902-8826 cbill@joia.wa.gov 
 Name Telephone Email 
 
 
GOIA will use the following practices in FY17 to utilize diverse firms: 
 

• Identify and consider certified firms when using a Master Contract through the 
Department of Enterprise Services. 

• Utilize the agency’s direct buy purchasing authority when appropriate to do business 
with minority- and woman-owned businesses.   

• Work with OMWBE to identify supplier diversity options. 
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